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4th November 2022 
 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop – 16th November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday 16th November you are invited to attend our Year 1 Phonics workshop. This 
is an opportunity for you to find out about how phonics is taught in school, whilst doing some 
interactive activities with your child. We ask that 1 parent attends per family. The workshop 
will begin at 9.10am until approximately 10.15am. Please return the slip below to confirm 
your attendance.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
Miss Geoghegan 
 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Year 1 Phonics Workshop – 16th November 2022  
 
 
I, parent of ____________________________________________,   will / will not be 
attending the phonics workshop.  
 

Please return this slip to a member of Year 1 staff, thank you.  
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